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Leanndra Ross, MPH, is the Vice President of the Executive and Tribal Services division at Southcentral 

Foundation (SCF). In this role, she is responsible for the direction of SCF's corporate office and 

governance teams, as well as the government relations functions at SCF. She joined SCF in 1997 and has 

been a part of the development of the award-winning Nuka System of Care. She chairs the Operations 

committee, which provides leadership, coordination and oversight for operations and systemwide changes 

in operations, programs and activities. She is a co-creator and co-facilitator of SCF’s innovative 

relationship-based Core Concepts Training Program. Leanndra is a life-long Alaskan, customer-owner, of 

Tlingit descent. She Eagle, Kaagwaantaan, and Sukteenadi Yadi, whose family originates from Prince of 

Wales Island.  

 


